
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

Montreal

22nd February 1937

My dear Rector,

It is kind of you to allow me to make an 

appointment at such short notice for me to visit you.

There is no particular point of business which I wish 

to discuss, but for some time I have been anxious to call 

on you in your University. On the last occasion when I 

was in Quebec ray tins was very much occupied on business 

affairs and I think you yourself were indisposed, so that 

it was not possible then.

I am much looking forward to the opportunity

of seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

The Hector,
Laval University, 
Quebec.


